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ACU Human Resources: Draft Change Plan 

The CPSU NSW has been provided with a copy of the ACU draft Change Plan for Human Resources. You 
can see the document HERE.  

The consultation period for the draft plan expires on 12 April 2021 and the CPSU NSW will be providing 
submissions by that date. 

The draft Plan proposes the disestablishment of 17.6 full-time positions (fixed and continuing) and the 
creation of 13.5 new continuing roles. 

The CPSU NSW encourages members who are affected by or concerned about the restructure to contact 
the union for support. 

Not a member?  

Join our union at cpsunsw.org.au.  

CPSU NSW contacts  

Susan Emery Industrial Officer semery@psa.asn.au  
Kirra Jackson Organiser kjackson@psa.asn.au  
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